City of Blanco

P.O. Box 750 Blanco, Texas 78606
Office 830-833-4525 Fax 830-833-4121

Notice Of STAGE 2 - Mandatory Conservation

As of September 1, 2022, the City of Blanco has implemented Stage 2 water restrictions for all
customers of the City of Blanco.

The restrictions are as follows:

Continuation Stage One sections (a) and (b).

No further sales of bulk water by the City

Irrigation of outside lawns, shrubbery, and plants shall be done with a hand-held bucket
or a hand-held hose equipped with a positive shut-off nozzle for short-duration watering.
This limitation does not apply to vegetable gardens, greenhouses, or nursery stocks and
newly established lawns or sod less than five weeks old. which may be watered in the
minimum requirement to preserve plant life. The watering period will be restricted to 8
p.m. to 8 a.m.

No filling of foundations or swimming pools will be permitted.

Vehicle washing will be permitted only at a car wash. (Restrictions shall not apply to
vehicles and equipment such as garbage trucks and vehicles used for food and perishable
transport when said washing is necessary on a more frequent basis to protect the health,
safety, and welfare of the public).

No washing of streets, driveways, parking lots, service station aprons, office buildings,
exteriors of homes or apartments, patios, or other outdoor surfaces except to alleviate
immediate health or fire hazards.

Water will not be served in restaurants except upon request.

Restrictions may be imposed on new water taps.



